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1 NATIONAL ORGANISATIONS - DEPARTMENTAL MEMBERSHIP OF CILIP (CHARTERED 
INSTITUTE OF LIBRARY AND INFORMATION PROFESSIONALS) AND SLIC (SCOTTISH 
LIBRARY AND INFORMATION COUNCIL) (AN103-2010) 

 
It is recommended that Committee approves the renewal of subscription, as noted below, for the 
Chartered Institute of Library and Information Professionals (CILIP) and the Scottish Library and 
Information Council (SLIC).  Membership of both CILIP and SLIC provides Leisure and Communities 
staff with access to knowledge, support and career development networking opportunities. 
 
 
Annual Subscription to Chartered Institute of Library and Information 
Professionals (CILIP): 

 
 

£650.00 
 
Annual Subscription to Scottish Library and Information Council (SLIC) 

 
 

£2,006.11 
 

This expenditure will be met from the Leisure & Communities Department's 2010/11 Revenue Budget. 
 
 
 


